
From: Aundrea Tiller
To: secratary@resources.ca.gov; Lisa.Mangat@parks.ca.gov; Mat.Fuzie@parks.ca.gov;

John.Ainsworth@coastal.ca.gov; info@slocleanair.org; jim@oceanodunes.org
Subject: Dust Control
Date: Monday, March 19, 2018 3:12:18 PM

To whom it may concern,

I am disgusted that you would allow your citizens of San Luis Obispo county to believe that
there is an unsafe amount of silica within the dust blown across the dunes due to winds. It has
been proven recently that there is an immeasurable amount of silica within the dust. Giving
these citizens unreliable information about a potentially serious issue is not okay. The wind
blowing the dust is not a hazardous health issue and even if they close off the dunes to OHV
access the wind will still blow dust. As a 19 year old that has been going to the dunes since I
was barely born, I would like to see the dunes kept open to OHV so in the future when I have
kids they can enjoy it just as much as I have and still do. 

-Andie Tiller
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